
Bridport Leisure Centre 
Updated COVID-19 Guidance 

Effective January 2022 
 
As the cases of COVID-19 continue to rise both locally and nationally, the Bridport Leisure 
Centre Team continue to make the safety of its Staff and Members their number one priority. 
 
We politely remind our Members of the following: 
 

We continue to actively encourage Members / Swim School Parents to wear face 
masks when in circulation / spectating areas. 
 
Please continue to respect and maintain your distance from others where 
possible. 
 
Please wipe down all Gym Equipment BEFORE and AFTER use using the sanitiser 
wipes provided. If a station is empty, please speak with a member of the team 
who will be happy to restock. 
 
 
All Changing Rooms and Shower Facilities remain open, again - please continue to 
respect and maintain your distance from others where possible. If using the 
Fitness Suite, please continue to arrive ‘Gym Ready’. 

 
The Pre-booking of Lane Swimming Sessions and Fitness classes will continue to 
remain in place.  
 

 
There will no longer be timed sessions for the Fitness Suite. Pre-booking of Arrival 
Slot Times using our online booking portal is preferred but not essential. 

 
Following the launch of our refurbished Fitness Suite, all Members can now book 
a FREE Equipment upgrade appointment with one of our Fitness Team. For more 
information, please ask at the front desk. 

 
If you / your child feels unwell, please do not visit the Leisure Centre until you have 
fully recovered. 

 
Together, we CAN beat the virus and cause minimal disruptions to our Leisure Centre. 


